RICHLAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
SPECIAL SESSION
JULY 9, 2024

The Richland County Board of Commissioners met in Special Session at 8:30 A.M. on July 9,
2024 via Phone Conference with Commissioners Perry Miller, Terry Goerger, Tim Campbell, and
Nathan Berseth. Others included Administration Personnel Fossum and South, and Highway
Personnel Jesse Sedler and Donnie Witt.

The meeting was called to order at 8:32 A.M.

Agenda: Accepting all bids for CO RD 2N, 3, 8 and 26 Project. Awarding of bid for CO RD 2N, 3,
8, and 26 Project.

Sedler reported that he had a bid opening yesterday for the CO RD 2N, 3, 8 and 26 Project. He
received bids from 5 contractors: Border States Paving, Duininck Inc, Knife River Materials,
Mark Sand and Gravel, and R.}. Zavoral and Sons Inc.

A motion was made by Goerger and seconded by Berseth to accept all bids for CO RD 2N, 3, 8,
and 26 Project. Vote was unanimous.

Commissioner Ehlert joined the meeting via phone at 8:34.

Selder reported that Duininck Inc had the low bid at $2,996,655.43. Miller asked what
Engineers estimate for the project was. Sedler reported that Engineers estimate was
$2,999,666.54.

A motion was made by Berseth and seconded by Ehlert to award the CO RD 2N, 3, 8, and 26
Project to Duininck Inc. Vote was unanimous.

Being there was no further business the meeting adjourned at 8:38 A.M.
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